From: kim bauer [gartrax@hotmail.com]

Sent: 04/17/2010 02:41 PM MST

To: Jim Stobaugh; <cmeyer@energy.state.ca.us>

Subject: negative comment Stirling Energy Solar Two Project

my comment is negative on any further building in this area as too much construction has alfeady
destroyed too much of this fragile habitat without concern for proper studies and impact reports.
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Christine Huard-Spencer

From: Jim_Stobaugh@bim.gov
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 2:25 PM
To: kim bauer
Cc: cmeyer@energy.state.ca.us; Christine Huard-Spencer; Rod McLean
Subject: Re: negative comment Stirling Energy Sclar Two Project - Imperial Valley Solar
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Ms. Bauer
Thank you for your interest in the Imperial Valley Solar Project application processing through the Bureau of Land
Management. We are adding your comment(s) among those received during the Draft Environmental Impact Statement
comment period ending May 27, 2010.
Jim Sfobaugh
National Project Manager
Bureau of Land Management
Minerals and Realty Management Directorate (W(0350) Washington, DC

Stationed at:

BLM Nevada State Office
P.O. Box 12000

1340 Financial Blvd
Reno, NV 89520-0006
775 861 6478

775 857-9768 cell

775 861 6712 fax

kim bauer
<gartrax@hotmait.
com> To
<jim_stobaugh@blm.gov>,
04/17/2010 02:41 <cmeyer@energy.state.ca.us>
PM cc
Subject

negative comment Stirling Energy
Solar Two Project

my comment is negative on any further building in this area as too much construction has already destroyed too much of
this fragile habitat without concern for proper studies and impact reports.




